

April 9, 1998

Attn: Ms. Dayle Friedman 7 Fuschia Lane Hickville, NY 11801

Dear Ms. Friedman:

Thank you very much for being part of Saturday Morning at the National this season! As you may know, this theatre is the <u>oldest cultural institution in our nation's capital</u>, so you are now part of a long tradition of performance, stretching back to 1835, when the National first opened its doors.

Our outreach programs have brought pleasure to countless audiences over the years, and we are very happy that AMERICA, A CELEBRATION could be enjoyed here in the Helen Hayes Gallery of the National Theatre.

On behalf of all of us here at the "Theatre of Presidents," let me wish you the very best of success in your career. We are proud to consider you part of our "National Theatre Family."

Appreciatively,

Donn B. Murphy, Ph.D.

President

and Executive Director

DBM/sw

Enclosure: Certificate